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Highlights of March 28th, 1990 Meeting

The March meeting of the OVTC was held at the Bells Corners
Machine Shop at 34 Stafford Road East in Nepean. The Club members
met at 6:00 p.m. at the Shop and were treated to the grand tour of
the facilities by Eric Sibbitt. BCMS offers a complete assortment
of parts and can provide most engine parts, bearing and brake
parts, etc. The Machine Shop is well equipped for rebuilding
engines and even "balancing" the rebuilt engine sounded like an
ideal option given the modest cost and the added advantages.
Thanks to Brian Mills for arranging this tour which was most
informative.

Next Meeting

Our next meeting will be held on Saturday, April 28th, rather than
the 25th (Wednesday--our regular evening meeting date), at the
Woodvale/Manordale Community Centre, 7:30 p.m. Malcolm Brown has
lined up a representative from Shell 0il Corp. office in Montreal,
Mr. Richard Montpas, to be our guest speaker for this evening's
meeting. Since a weekday evening is difficult for him to attend,
the Saturday night meeting was more convenient. Mr. Montpas will
be discussing the lead-free gasoline situation and what additives
can be used to replace the limited availability of leaded
gasoline.

If time permits, we should also discuss the tentative schedule for
the 6th Annual Canadian Classic in Ottawa for 1991. Please bring
the schedule mailed out with last month's Newsletter and can we
have a verbal report from the Executive Committee members who
volunteered to investigate certain matters pertaining to the
tentative schedule.

AGENDA FOR APRIL 28TH 1990 MEETING OF OVTC

Place: Woodvale/Manordale Community Centre
Knoxdale Road at Carola Street

Time: 7:30 p.m.

Date: Saturday, April 28th, 1990

1. Guest Speaker - Mr. Richard Montpas, Shell 0il Corp

"Alternatives to Using Leaded Gasoline"

2. Follow-up reports on Tentative Schedule for 1991 Canadian
Classic - bring your copy of the schedule mailed out last
month.

34 New Business

4. Tech Talk
5e Upcoming Tours for May

6. Next Meeting

See you all on the 28th. Have a Happy Easter.

Barry Edgington
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